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Multi Academy Trust

Our Mission, Vision and Values

Mission: The Roseland Trust provides outstanding education for our  communities, where everyone
succeeds.

Vision: To inspire a love of learning within environments that are  happy, respectful and
challenging, where everyone feels valued and  able to reach their full potential.

Values: Kindness, Ambition, Responsibility.

Tregony School Three Rs

Respectful, Responsible and Resilient

Dear Parent(s)/carer(s),

It has been another exceptionally busy week this week. On Tuesday, we held interviews for our new
Year 2 teaching vacancy.  We will announce the successful candidate very soon, but it was a very
strong field.  Mr Challis, was very impressed by pupils’ behaviour and attitude to learning. On
Thursday, the School celebrated the Queen’s Jubilee by holding a tea party outside. Thank you so
much to Susie and Kasha, our school cooks, who worked so hard to make a scrumptious lunch,
including a traditional cream tea!. Everyone dressed up and made crowns and flags to celebrate the
event.  Pupils were very kindly presented with a commemorative pin by Louise Julyan and others who
are part of Tregony’s Jubilee Committee. Then, the whole school paraded down to the village square
where they sang some celebratory Jubilee songs with Mrs Paulley, we even got to see the Queen who
was in Tregony’s hair salon - presumably to get a purple rinse before her celebrations!. Don’t forget
that our pupils are invited to sing at Tregony’s tea party which is being held in the pub car park on
Sunday 5th June at 3.00pm.  Pupils will be singing at 3.00pm. We have an INSET Day on Friday 10th
June; the school will be closed for staff training.
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We have a large amount of good quality second-hand (and new) school uniforms for sale in the front
entrance of the school.  If you would like some items, please make a donation to Debbie Kirby.  Thank
you.

Dandelion Learning are English specialists that offer free training for parents. These are offered free
of charge and online.  Please follow the link below to see what is on offer and sign
up!https://www.dandelionlearning.co.uk/training/

Towan Class have had a lovely Jubilee Week. They have had a Jubilee Morning with Nursery, which
was filled with lots of different activities. The children have enjoyed learning all about the queen and
the things she loves. They completed their phonics assessments this week, which has shown how hard
they have been working. Well done Towan.

This week, Summers Class were introduced to their new text, ‘The Disgusting Sandwich’.  It all started
when Mrs Kent sneezed on her sandwich, then dropped it and finally stood on it!  This created a great
opportunity to think of some fantastic adjectives to describe the sandwich.  We then read the story
and wrote some descriptions of the sandwich in the story.  Also this week, they have been celebrating
the Platinum Jubilee by creating cards for the Queen, bookmarks and flags.

Porthcurnick Class spent a very enjoyable morning on Carne beach this week, creating sculptures of
the digestive system, then working on a 30m long sand art landscape!   After some games on the
sand, we ate our picnic together on the rocks.   The children were very well behaved and we
thoroughly enjoyed taking them.

Portholland Class have been busy finishing their New York non-chronological reports this week, which
have been of an exceptionally high standard and work that they can be very proud of. In addition to
this, the children have learnt the key geographical regions in North and South America and many are
now planning a visit to the USA!

Porthluney Class have been discussing internet safety in their PSHE lessons and creating posters, as
well as learning about justice and fairness in RE. During our jubilee celebrations, they were excellent
role models and there are lots of stars in the making in our school play rehearsals!

Kate Douglass

Headteacher

Up and coming sports dates:

● Wednesday 8th June - Y5/6 Cluster Football Tournament
● Thursday 16th June - Y5/6 Surf Day
● Thursday 23rd June - Y3/4 Surf Day
● Wednesday 29th June - Cluster Dance
● Tuesday 5th July - Sports Day
● Tuesday 12th July - Cluster Sports Day

The School Council has supported us with deciding the cultures of our school.  We have decided on
Tregony’s ‘Three Rs’ - Respectful, Responsible and Resilient.
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For your information, the majority of letters will
be sent via email so please check your inbox
frequently! Thank you.

● Year 3/4 Camp Letter
● Year 5 / 6 Camp Letter
● School Show Costume Letter
● Bikeability (Year 6)

Respectful, Responsible and Resilient

Respect

Showing respect for our school environment

A horror game character from ‘Poppy Playtime’ named Huggy Wuggy has been raising concerns
amongst parents, police and safeguarding professionals. Please look at the link below to look at the
research.
https://ineqe.com/2022/04/04/huggy-wuggy-online-safety-review/

● Friday 27th May - new reception intake transition session 10.45 - 12.00pm
● Monday 30th May - Friday 3rd June - Half Term
● WB Monday 6th June Year 1 phonics check and Year 4 Multiplication Check
● Monday 6th June and 7th June -Year 6 Bikeability
● Friday 10th June - INSET DAY - School Closed to pupils
● Monday 13th June: 9-10 am and/or 6-7pm, new reception intake parent meeting
● Monday 13th June - Porthcurnick visit to Woodland Valley Farm and the Beaver Trust
● Thursday 16th June - Years 5/6 surf day
● Tuesday 21st June: Year 6 transition day to The Roseland and September transition day
● Thursday 23rd June 3/4 Surf Day
● Friday 1st July - new reception intake transition session 10.45-12.00 pm
● Tuesday 5th July - Sports Day am
● Wednesday 6th July - Reserve Sports Day am
● Thursday 7th and Friday 8th July - Year 3/4 camp
● Wednesday 13th and Thursday 14th - Key Stage 2 Summer Show 6 pm
● Monday 18th - Wednesday 20th July: years 5/6 camp
● Thursday 21st July - Year 6 Leavers Celebration 6.00pm
● Friday 22nd July: Last Day of Term - End at 1.30pm
● Monday 25th & Tuesday 26th July - INSET DAYS School Closed to pupils
● School Starts September 2022 Tuesday 6th September

Inset Days for 2021/22

Friday 10th June 22

Find us on Facebook by searching: Tregony Community Primary School

https://ineqe.com/2022/04/04/huggy-wuggy-online-safety-review/


Monday 25th July 22
Tuesday 26th July 22
New School Year 2022
Return to school on Tuesday 6th September
Finally, don’t forget to check our website for school related information. Each class has a page and a
blog so you can see what your child is learning at school.  You can also add us on Facebook to keep
up-to-date with news, reminders and photos.

Little Carne:
Towan:
Summers: All Year 2s for being amazing during
our interviews on Tuesday.
Portholland:
Porthcurnick:
Porthluney:

Little Carne: Tate for always trying hard at
Nursery and becoming increasingly
independent.
Towan: Polly for always working hard in all areas
of her learning and trying to help other make
the right choice
Summers:  Rory for showing a great knowledge
and understanding of the oceans and
continents of the world
Porthcurnick: Tobias for an excellent couple of
weeks in class, working hard in all areas as well
as on our beach trip
Portholland: Wilf for working hard this term to
improve his writing.
Porthluney: Thomas and Lawrie for consistently
writing to the Greater Depth Standard
P.E: Wilf for improving his throwing technique
and achieving 20 metres

Team captains and points
Godrevy: Krystal and Caitlin - 655
Trevose: Jago and Anna - 517
St Antony: Elowyn and Curtis - 528
Lizard: Isaac and Megan - 577

Towan: 93.21%
Summers: 91.61%
Porthcurnick: 94.48%
Portholland: 88.57%
Porthluney: 100.00%

White band - George, Taylor (2), Henry F (2)
Yellow band - Sienna (2), Ailla (2), Caitlin (2),
Jacob, Eli
Orange band - Elizabeth (2), Ronnie, Lola B (2),
Isla Y

Blue band - William, Annalea
Green band - Annie
Brown band - Charlie, Krystal
Black band - Wilf
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Calling all budding actors and actresses!
Tregony Clockhouse Players will be presenting the pantomime, Sleeping

Beauty in February 2023!
Does your child enjoy singing, dancing and acting?

Why not let them join the group for their 2023 pantomime in February half-term at Tregony
Village Hall.

Children need to be of school age in September 2022.
If they are interested, please contact the Children’s Liaison Officer at

Childrensliaison.tchp@gmail.com or call 07970175331 for more information
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